
 

 
 

  
December 18, 2017 
 
Re:  Location and Packaging Change Notification 
 
To Our Valued Customer: 
 
To better serve your business, we inform you of the following change. 
 
On January 31, 2018, the manufacturing location and country of origin for the following 
HellermannTyton part numbers will change from USA to Japan. The packaging will 
change from 200 pcs/bag and 100 pcs/bag. The carton quantity will 5000 pcs.    
 
Current HT PN 
REL50R0L4 

New HT PN 
115-00046 

Customer PN 
1436-1445-ND

Last Order Year 
2017 
 

Due to the urgency of this change, we ask that you acknowledge this notification within 
10 business days.  If we do not receive a response, we assume the change can be executed 
as planned without further notice. For additional information or assistance please contact 
your HellermannTyton Customer Service Representative. 
 
We appreciate your support in this change and thank you for your continued business. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kelsey Shrader 
Quality Project Engineer           
Office: 414 355 1130 x 8751 
Email: kshrader@htamericas.com 


